## **Jubilee Garden Party**

Wednesday 13th July 1.30-2.30pm

At the back of the school building—JPC Campus

JPC would like to invite Friends and family to our Summer Garden Party

Grandparents are particularly welcome!

We will be planting a Tree chosen by the students as part of our legacy commemoration to Queen Elizabeth II

Our students will be serving delicious cakes and sandwiches

There will be a Jubilee Quiz and a photo booth with the Queen!

Please RSVP to the school office if you are attending and how many people schooloffice@wirralhs.co.uk

